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| am in favor of HB 3119 for the following reasons:

| own a diesel Colorado truck and a diesel VW Passat. They are energy efficient
(28MPG and 50+MPG on truck and car).

They do not tear up the highways like the heavier EVs do.

They don't harm the environment nearly as much as the electric batteries in EVs do.
EV batteries are toxic to the environment.

Diesel engines are meant to run for 200K miles or more, saving untold millions on
replacement value.

EV trucks have to be recharged frequently and can't go the distance of diesel trucks.
This creates higher costs on everything that needs to be shipped, including our food,
clothes, appliances, etc. Very poor financially in every way.

Please support HB 3119 and stop this anti-human agenda of electric vehicles,
climate hoax and carbon lies.

Thank you,

Jayne Simmons



